
Date: 06.11.2019 

To, 

The BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
"Exchange Plaza", 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Sub: Notice of Board Meeting 

Cbrporate office : 
211, South Tukogani, Bekind High Court. 
Indore - 452001 (M.P.), INDIA 
Phone : +91-7314098009-10141 

Dear Sir, 1 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Board of' Directors of the Company is 
scheduled to be held on 14th November, 2019, inter alia, to consider and approve the Un- 
audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and 
half year ended 30th September, 2019. 

Further, as per the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 & Code of 
Conduct framed thereunder, the Company has closed the tradmg window w.e.f. 01.t 
October, 2019 for aU designated persons (as defined in the code) of the Company and shall 
remain closed till the closure of 48 hours after the announcement/ declaration of un- 
audited financial results for quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2019. 

You are requested to take the same on your records and oblige. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

Limited 

Company Secretary 


